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St Luke’s CE Primary School



 


	Attendance
	23rd-26th April

	Reception B/bells
	100.0%

	Year 1 Willows      
	97.0%

	Year 1 Oaks           
	97.0%

	Year 2 Elm             
	96.4%

	Year 2 Ash             
	97.4%

	Year 3 Cedar          
	96.6%

	Year 3 Birch           
	97.7%

	Year 4 Maple          
	94.2%

	Year 5 Pine             
	97.9%

	Year 6 Sycamore  
	93.8%


Diary Dates

Monday 6th May
Bank Holiday-school closed
Monday 13 – Thursday 16th May
Year 6 SATs
Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16th May
Year 2 SATs
Friday 24th May
Non uniform (see above)
School closes for Half Term
 and re-opens 
 Monday 3rd June
Tuesday 4th June @3.15pm
Friends of St Luke’s meeting
Friday 7th June
Non uniform (see above)
and
Year 6 Residential to PGL
 (return Sunday 9th)
Tuesday 11th June
10.30-11.45am
Year 5 shared learning and lunch
Thursday 13th June @5pm
New Reception parents meeting
Friday 14th June
Non uniform (see above)
Wednesday 19th June @ 9.15am
Reception class assembly
Tuesday 25th June
New Reception stay and play
Wednesday 26th June @ 9.15am
Elm and Ash class assembly
Thursday 27th June @ 4pm
Full Governing Body Meeting
Friday 28th June @ 11am
Banner Service at St Andrew’s
Weds 10th and Thurs 11th July
Year 5 Bikeability
Wednesday 17th July @ 9.15am
Year 6 Leavers Assembly and 
Friday 19th July
School closes for Summer

Wednesday 4th September
School re-opens 

Friend’s of St. Luke’s Fundraising

Unfortunately, due to the current building work at school we are unable to have a Summer Fair this year. Instead we have decided to run food, drink and tombola stalls each Friday after school starting on Friday 21st June and running up until Friday 12th July (4 weeks).
As in previous years we will hold several non uniform days in exchange for donations for our stalls.
 These will be;
Friday 24th May   Adult/child tombola prizes
Friday 7th June    Any type of bottle 
Friday 14th June  Chocolate 
Further to the work our children completed during 
Stephen Lawerence week Mrs Greenwood posted Year 1 Oaks work on to the school blog. This was read by Stephen Lawrences’ brother who retweeted the blog and wanted to thank everybody for the work they did.  How amazing for our children to know their work has been read by the Lawrence family. Well done everyone.
Shared Learning
And
 Lunch

We hope our Year 4 and Year 6 parents enjoyed their shared learning and lunch morning as much as our children did.
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